
THE WHITE HOUSE 

~ ~~-~~INGTON 
June 11 , 1976 

Dear Mr. Pearsall: 

President Ford values the views of 
concerned citizens on important 
Congressional legislation, and he 
has asked me to thank you for your 
thoughtful letter. He appreciated 
k nowing of your special interest 
in S. 2498. 

As you may know, the Pres i dent 
approved this legislation on 
June 4. 

Roland L. Elliott 
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